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From: Anthony Protich [aprotich@bigpond.net.au]
Sent: Tuesday, 6 July 2004 6:03 PM
To: Committee, LACA (REPS)
Subject: PROPOSED CHANGES TO BANKRUPTCY LAWS

DearGillian,

I would like to expressgraveconcernattheproposedchangesto thebankruptcylawsandin particularto
theirbeingretrospectiveanddraconianto honestandhardworkingindividualswhohave,throughno
faultof theirown sufferedfinancialloss.By all meanshavesomeability to secureassetsfor creditors
especiallyin blatantcasesof fraud etcbutnottheway thislawis presentlydrafted.I particularlysupport
the submissionsby theInstituteofCharteredAccountantsandtheInsolvencyPractitionersAssociation.

regards,

TonyProtich

A.J. ProtichCharteredAccountant
P0.Box 197,NorthbridgeNSW1560
Ph 94170597
Fax 94170604
PSC- Liability is limited by theAccountantsScheme.
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